
IS OUR WASHINGTON STATE PUBLIC 

SCHOOL SYSTEM TO BIG TO FAIL?

SCHOOL BOND GROUND HOG DAY! 

This legislative session beginning on January 8th is not the first attempt that has 

been made to reduce the bond passage from 60% to a simple majority of 50.1%. 

They are persistent in efforts to make things as simple and easy as possible for all 

school districts, particularly those that for a multitude of reasons cannot pass their 

bonds.  Sort of like how Washington decided that no students would fail during or 

after COVID, and now they are still using that standard for student performance. 



 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

Here is the link to this article:   https://tinyurl.com/bdmenfmj 

 

 


